
Adopt a Gorilla

Gorillas are an endangered species and Cetronia’s Student
Government would like to make a donation to WWF (World Wildlife
Fund) and adopt an endangered gorilla.

YOU can help our school make a huge impact in this cause by making
a contribution to our fundraising efforts! We would like to raise $200
to be able to adopt an adult gorilla and an infant gorilla.

We will run this fundraiser from Friday, May 17th to Friday, May 24th.
We will be collecting donations (coins and bills ONLY). Collection days will be
Friday, May 17th, and Friday, May 24th. Donations will be collected in your
child’s homeroom.

Friday, May 17th - Bring in your favorite stuffed ANIMAL

Friday, May 24th - Wear your favorite animal print, shirt with your favorite
animal, or your favorite animal’s color

As always, please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns that
you may have. E-mail: sommerm1@parklandsd.net

Thank you for your continued support!

Mrs. Sommer & the Cetronia Student Government


